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NEWSLETTER

CANADIAN RE-ENTRY STUDY GROUP
King George VI Peace Issue 1946 Perf. 12

NEW DISCOVERY

Ronny Waldston of North York has discovered re-entries on the Peace Issue similar to the re-entries
found on the Peace Issue Airmail stamp C9. Ron was kind enough to send the original stamps for
copying, along with his notes. Ron has looked through thousands of copies and has been rewarded for
his hard work. Here are Ron’s findings:

TWENTY CENT COMBINE CS #271
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There is also doubling in the top right corner, horizontal and vertical frame lines (Fig. 2).

Ron has found two examples in 4,000 copies examined. This re-entry is every bit as strong as the C9
major re-entry as listed in Canada Specialized.

Fig. 2

In Figure 3, there is distinct doubling in the lower horizontal frame line, starting in the left corner until
the ‘E’ of ‘CENTS’. There were five examples found in 4,000.
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There is distinct doubling in the top horizontal frame line starting from the ‘N’ in ‘CANADA" to the
right corner (Fig. 4).

Fig. 5

There is distinct doubling in the frame lines in the lower left corner — horizontal and vertical frame
lines (Fig. 6)

5/%000

Fig. 6
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' TEN CENT GREAT BEAR LAKE CS #269

The top left vertical frame line is doubled on this stamp. Ron has
found a ratio of about 2 stamps with the re-entry per 1,000
stamps examined.

Fig. 7
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" Ron has also found doubling in the left vertical frame line of the 14 Cent Hydro Electric Plant, CS
#270. However, it is not defined enough to reproduce here.

Who would have thought that after all these years (the stamps were issued in 1946) that these re-entries
existed and no one spotted them until now? Ron — go directly to the Re-Entry Hall of Fame! Thanks

for sharing your discovery with the rest of us.

Ron is looking at quantities of the one dollar stamp of this issue CS #273 hoping to find something of
interest. Good luck Ron!

All correspondence should be sent to:

Hal Kellett Ph. 306-374-4282

231 Briarvale Bay email: hkstampsandcovers@shaw.ca
Saskatoon, SK

S7V 1B8

Dues, address changes to:

John Jamieson Ph. 306-931-6633

Box 1870 email: ssc.john@saskatoonstamp.com
Saskatoon, SK

S7TK 352
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